
FINAL 
 

Town of Weare 
Finance Committee 

 
Minutes of the Meeting 

of Monday, January 31, 2011 
 

 This meeting of the Finance Committee was held in the Conservation Committee 
Room of the Town Office and was called to order by the chairman at 7:04 p.m. 
 
 Present were Jill Dagenais, Gregg Elwood (chairman), Johnna Grzywacz, Neal 
Kurk, Jeff Spring, and Mark Sullivan.   
 

1. Warrant review:  The committee reviewed the three warrants and its 
recommendations and revised some of the explanations for its 
recommendations.  Copies are attached to these minutes.  The committee will 
distribute copies of its recommendations at the several deliberative sessions.   
     The committee was informed that Article 12 on the town warrant dealing 
with the policy contract had been withdrawn. 

 
4. Adjournment:  The chair adjourned the meeting at 9:05 p.m. 
 

 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       Neal M. Kurk, Secretary 
 
 


